
 

CT Family Support Network 
 

 
 
 

 

The CT Department of Developmental Services has new Medical 
Director,  

 
 

Dr. Valencia Bagby-Young. A "meet and greet" is planned for 

  October 30th from 6-8 pm at L&M Hospital in New 
London, CT.  

Parking is free.  Enter the main entrance, room #1.401c (ask at information desk). 
 

The focus will be on individuals with complex medical 
needs in addiction to intellectual disability (ID). 

 

This is a great opportunity to speak directly with DDS and Dr. Bagby-Young and 
share your thoughts about the services that affect your loved one. 

 
This event is free and the public is welcome.  Registration is required.  Please 

contact April Dipollina:  adipollina@lmhosp.org  860-271-4371 for more 
information or to register. 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This event is co-sponsored by the Family Support Network, a community partner with L&M Hospital and the CT 

Department of Developmental Services 
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